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Public Hearing Scheduled on Port of Portland Budget 

 

The Port of Portland Commission will begin discussion of the Fiscal Year 2017-18 (July 1, 2017-

June 30, 2018) budget at a public hearing during their regularly scheduled meeting at 9:30 a.m. 

Wednesday, April 12. The meeting is in the Port headquarters building, 7200 N.E. Airport Way. 

Public comment is welcome. 

 

The budget document is available for inspection and copying at Port headquarters during 

regular business hours from 8 a.m.-5 p.m. Beginning Wednesday, April 12, the budget 

document will be available for review at www.portofportland.com. 

 

On May 10, the Port Commission will consider preliminary approval of the budget, which allows 

for review by the Multnomah County Tax Supervising and Conservation Commission. The 

TSCC public hearing on the budget is June 14. The Port Commission will consider final 

adoption of the budget at a special meeting on June 22. 
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